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P. O. BOX 11880 - HARRISBURG, PA. 17108-1880 « (717) 783-3700

February 27, 1985

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Director, Division of Licencing

Dear Sir or Madam:

Subject: Draft Environmental Statement - Beaver Valley
Power Station, Unit 2

Pennsylvania's Single Point of Contact under Executive Order 12372
(Intergovernmental Review of Federal Programs ) has received copies of the
Draft Environmental Statement for the Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit 2,
We distributed copies =o several of our reviewing agencies; these agencies
do not wish to comment on the Statement,

We appreciate the opportunity to review this docuient.

Sincerely,
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Barbara J. Gontz
Project Coordinator
Intergovernmental Review Process
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